
          Care Leavers’        

Christmas Appeal 2023!  

  

Young people who have grown up in care may 

not receive gifts at  

Christmas or have  

any have family to spend the day with. 
   

Following the success of our last three years Christmas 

appeals. We have decided to ask for voucher donations 

again.  

Please help to make a difference to our young people by donating 

vouchers:  

Please email them to: CareLeaversChristmas@hertfordshire.gov.uk  

or we have donation boxes at Farnham, Apsley, and County Hall offices 

for hard vouchers.  

We are asking that you purchase vouchers to the value of £10 or £20 for 

either Asda, B&M, Tesco, or The Range.  

            

You can make as many separate donations as you wish. 

We will be using these vouchers to purchase items that are individual to 

the young people in time for Christmas and they will be given a 

Christmas Box full of goodies! 

Thank you so much for helping to make  

a difference to our young people.  

Last year alone we were able to get over 150 bags out to our care 

leavers and hope to beat that number this year!  

Please contact us via email with any queries. 
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